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ROADS ACT 1993 TO 2015 – SECTION 75
TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE OF  
BALSCADDEN ROAD, HOWTH, CO. DUBLIN
Fingal County Council has made an order for the temporary closure of  
Balscadden Road, Howth, Co. Dublin. 
The purpose of this closure is to facilitate road maintenance work being carried out 
on behalf of Fingal County Council’s, Operations Department.
The period of the temporary closure will be from 9.00am to 5.00pm, Tuesday  
2nd May 2023 to Friday 19th May 2023.
No submissions were received during the consultation process.
The alternative routes available for traffic during the proposed closure hours are  
as follows:

Direction of Travel Destination Alternative Routes

From Harbour Road, 
Howth.

Balscadden  
Car Park

Along Abbey Street (R105), 
Thormanby Road. Nashville and 
Kilrock Road

Local access for residents of Balscadden Road will be provided over the period of the 
closure with pedestrian access maintained over the duration. Cyclists can use the 
alternative route outlined.  
Fingal County Council regrets any inconvenience caused in relation to this matter.

Administrative Officer,  
Howth/Malahide Operational Area.


